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Getting it right
by warkiag togeth

3™ November 2017

Dear Parents

Forest School

We are very excited that next Monday 6th November the children will be starting Forest
School with Mrs Warner-Lee.

The children will not need a change of clothes at the moment for Forest School as we
want them to have all the time outside rather than spending time getting changed. Please
could you though, ensure they come to school with a warm coat.

I have already got some parent helpers for the next few weeks but if you would like to
put your name forward to volunteer just in case I need extra helpers then please speak to
myself, Mrs Angus or Mrs White.

I think the children will really enjoy taking part in this initiative.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Warner-Lee
Year 1 Class Teacher
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